
The Hotello evening at

Kobloth vineyard!
Montreal, September 19th, 2022
On Friday September 16th, 2022, the team had its first Hotello event after more than 2 years without
corporate events!

On the program: degustation of wines and beers from the vineyard, visit of the microbrewery as well
as facilities dedicated to wine making and then a delicious dinner shared together.

Thank you Kobloth vineyard for welcoming us, the event was a real success!
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